
Veterans Day 

 
 

McLouth Elementary School wishes to invite the community, 
Veterans, and all active military men and women for a short 
recognition ceremony to proudly honor those who have served 
and who are now serving at this time.  
Please join us on Thursday, November 10th, 2016 in the McLouth 
Purple Gym beginning at 9:15 am. 
 
 

We’d like to say “THANK YOU” once again, for serving. 
 
 
 
  


